Catarina A. Ferreira

From: Yared Tesfaye <yared@ustreetparking.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 18, 2018 10:47 AM

To: keith@thosdwalsh.com

Subject: FW: Letters of Support

Attachments: Ltr of Support 3328.docx; Ltr of Support 3322.docx
Hello Keith

| am sorry to bother you it is because my hearing is tomorrow. Thanks

Chief Operations Officer

0. 202.265.0010 | F. 202.265.5007 M. 571.217.9988
1208 9th St NW
Washington, DC 20001

USP http://www.UStreetParking.com

From: Yared Tesfaye

Sent: Friday, September 14, 2018 10:49 AM

To: keith@thosdwalsh.com

Cc: Yared Tesfaye <yared@ustreetparking.com>
Subject: Letters of Support

Hello Keith,
My pleasure talking to you and | looking forward to meeting you. Please find the attached support letters.
Thank you,

Chief Operations Officer
0. 202.265.0010 | F. 202.265.5007 | M. 571.217.9988

1208 9t St NW,

S Washington, DC 20001
U P http://www.UStreetParking.com




Catarina A. Ferreira

From: Yared Tesfaye <yared@ustreetparking.com>

Sent: Monday, September 24, 2018 12:01 PM

To: Catarina A. Ferreira

Subject: FW: Send data from MFP11346146 09/19/2018 11:17
Attachments: DOC091918.pdf

Please see the email below from keith

Chief Operations Officer
0. 202.265.0010 | F. 202.265.5007 M. 571.217.9988
1208 9th St NW
Washington, DC 20001
USP http://www.UStreetParking.com

From: Keith Carr [mailto:keith@thosdwalsh.com]

Sent: Wednesday, September 19, 2018 11:18 AM

To: Yared Tesfaye <yared@ustreetparking.com>

Subject: Fwd: Send data from MFP11346146 09/19/2018 11:17

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: <office@thosdwalsh.com>

Date: Wed, Sep 19, 2018 at 2:17 PM

Subject: Send data from MFP11346146 09/19/2018 11:17
To: Keith <Keith@thosdwalsh.com>

Scanned from MFP11346146
Date:09/19/2018 11:17
Pages:1

Resolution:200x200 DPI

Keith A. Carr

Vice President

x

Keith@thosdwalsh.com
3628 12th St. NE




Washington, DC 20017
Cell:(202) 812 0686
Work:(202) 237 8488
Fax:(202) 244 6939



August 30, 2019

3324 Sherman Ave NW LLC

Attn: Yared Tesfaye, Managing
Member

3324 Sherman Ave NW
Washington, DC 20011

3322 Sherman Ave NW
Washington, DC 20011

Dear Mr. Tesfaye,

Thank you for sharing with me your plans to renovate your property at 3324
Sherman Ave NW. | am very pleased at what you propose and believe that it will look
wonderful once it is completed. As we discussed, your plans is to renovate the interior of
the property, construct a rear, side, and top addition, and convert the property to a 3 unit
condominium.

Since we share a commaon property line, I want to formally let you know that | fully
support the renovation. | understand that it may require excavation and the extension of a
chimney along our shared property line. | believe the renovation and expansion of your
property will increase the value of your property, my property, and other similar properties in
aur neighborhood.

[ want to thank you for sharing your plans with me and being a supportive neighbor. If |
can be of any further assistance while you move forward with the process, please let me
know. | wish you the best with the renovation.

Sincerely,




